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TECHNICAL APPENDICES

The following Technical appendices provide supporting documentation for the
Phase 3 Technical Memorandum, of the City of Winnipeg Combined Sewer
Overflow Management Study, entitled "CONTROL ALTERNATIVES".
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The study team extends particular thanks to Mr. P . Moffa and Ms. N. Wheatley, in their role as
special external advisors. Mr. Moffa participated in the Phase 3 Workshop. Ms. Wheatley had
intended to participate but was forced to change her plans at the last minute . They both
provided an important and informed outside perspective to the Winnipeg circumstances . Their
advice was valuable both in their critical review of the work done up to the time of the
Workshops and their assistance in developing the direction of future activities .




